## Message

From: DoH Private Office [Private.Office@health-ni.gov.uk]

Sent: 03/06/2020 12:32:34 PM

To: NIHUB ECCMC Secretariat [eccmc.secretariat@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk]; DoH Private Office [private.office@health-

ni.gov.uk]; Private Office DE [private.office@education-ni.gov.uk]; DfE Private Office [private.office@economy-

ni.gov.uk]; Private Office DAERA [private.office@daera-ni.gov.uk]

CC: Pearson, Karen [karen.pearson@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk] Name Redacted executiveoffice-

ni.gov.uk]

**Subject**: RE: Ministerial contact query

## Jenny

Minister Swann is content as long as the 4 Nations Health Minister meetings continue – even in the short term.

**Kindest Regards** 

**Janice** 

From: NIHUB ECCMC Secretariat

Sent: 02 June 2020 15:34

To: DoH Private Office <Private.Office@health-ni.gov.uk>; Private Office DE <Private.Office@education-ni.gov.uk>; DfE

Private Office <Private.Office@economy-ni.gov.uk>; Private Office DAERA <Private.Office@daera-ni.gov.uk>

Cc: NIHUB ECCMC Secretariat <eccmc.secretariat@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk>; Pearson, Karen

<Karen.Pearson@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk>
Name Redacted
Dexecutiveoffice-ni.gov.uk>

Subject: Ministerial contact query

Good afternoon Private Offices

Cabinet Office have been in touch in relation to Ministerial engagement. With the MIGs no longer taking place can you please advise if your Ministers are content that there is still sufficient UKG Ministerial contact in place?

We can feed back any comments to Cabinet Office.

Many thanks

Jenny